
Letter of Complaint Regarding Vehicular 

Traffic 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: City Council 

[City Council Address] 

Dear City Council Members, 

I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding the increasing vehicular traffic in our 

neighborhood, particularly on [Insert Street Name/Area]. This issue has become a significant 

concern for residents, affecting our safety and quality of life. 

Over the past few months, I have observed a marked rise in both the volume and speed of traffic, 

which poses a danger to pedestrians, especially children and the elderly. The lack of proper 

signage and traffic control measures further exacerbates this problem. 

I kindly urge the city council to consider implementing [suggested solutions, e.g., speed bumps, 

stop signs, traffic lights or increased signage] in the affected areas to help mitigate these risks 

and improve safety for all residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your prompt action and 

response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


